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Reindeer Rush! 
On Tuesday 10th December 2024, a herd of 
reindeer were seen running around our 
playground! 

Our children were sponsored to run a mile 
to raise money for the East Cheshire 
Hospice. 

 

Each child wore reindeer antlers while 
running and enjoying the challenge whilst 
raising money for a very important cause. 


